
From: dinesh deswal <ddeswal1@gmail.com> 

 

Hi, 
I would like to make my point on the reply by Airtel. Airtel suggest that broadband should be classified as 64kbps internet connection as 
per by Airtel 64kbps is enough for a modern user. However given that almost all other countries are increasing their defination of 
broadband speed for kbps to mbps while on other hand our telco is trying to re-define the broadband speed to 64kbps which is not only 

unacceptable but also useless. For a fun fact: Make In India webpage is approx 4MB big - and will take 8.5 mins to open 

at 64kbps. 
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